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  Issue #6

NEGOTIATING COMMITTEE



PROVINCIAL COUNCIL OF SOCIAL AFFAIRS

November 6th, 2003

The negotiation is on!

We have registered today, November 6th, with the Employers, the draft of the Collective Agreement that was adopted over the last weeks in general assembly.

Today’s registration entails all our demands without financial impact.

These have been put together under six different themes, as follows:

· Fight against subcontracting, job development and reduction of job uncertainty;
· Enhancement of seniority;
· Work/family reconciliation;
· Improvement of provisions related to our health: health insurance, salary insurance and health and safety in the workplace;
· Protection and development of acquired rights;
· Reinforcement of provisions relative to union representation.
All these issues have been covered in the special issue of «The Review» titled: «It is up to us to look after our negotiation and working conditions!». We are urging you to keep your copy handy during the negotiation to refer to, should the need arise.

Our demands with financial implications such as salaries, pension fund, insurance, etc. will be registered with the Employers at a later date.

Claude Turcotte

Secretary General

It is your responsibility to photocopy and distribute this document.
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